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Hi Folks

The Dakota Matrix Minerals website will update tonight ,
Mountain Time.

In this update, you will see a lot of simple minerals. Not too many fancy ones or rare
ones but just basic ones and also a few showy ones.

Lori and I hope all of you are adjusting well to your new routine, while we ride the
storm out. Once again we are fortunate to have such a great hobby. We can spend it
indoors looking at our minerals or reading a rock book, or better yet buying minerals
from Dakota Matrix! Or best yet, get away from everyone and hit the field in search of
rocks - or at least pretend to.

Again and again we want to thank you all for your continued interest in our minerals
and the show website

Be safe , wear your PPE!

Tom Loomis & Lori Green

Dakota Matrix Minerals, Inc.
PO Box 415




Rapid City, SD 57709
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